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Yarmouth Hospital Foundation 

PO Box 7 

Yarmouth, NS BSA 4B 1 

Tel: (902) 749-1669 Fax: (902) 749-0748 

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc 
Municipality of Clare 
1185 Hwy 1 
Little Brook NS BOW 1 ZO 

Dear Warden LeBlanc: 

Email Address: info@yannouthhospitalfoundation.ca 
Website: www.yannouthhospitalfoundation.ca 

Facebook.com/yannouthhospitalfoundation 

September 30, 2019 

We would like to express our deep appreciation to the Council for the Municipality of Clare for 
approving the $5000.000 grant to assist the Yarmouth Hospital Foundation to purchase a 
portable digital x-ray machine. 

This grant towards the purchase of the portable x-ray machine for the Yarmouth Regional 
Hospital (serving Digby, Shelburne and Yarmouth counties) will enhance patient comfort as 
x-rays will be able to be done bedside in the patient's room. I want you to know that you are
making a difference in healthcare in your community.

Thank you for your kind support. 
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Paulette Sweeney-Goodwin, CFRE 
Managing Director 
Yarmouth Hospital Foundation 
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